
All Saints Roman Catholic Church 
The 15th Sunday in Ordinary Time—July 12, 2020 

11264 RT 97 N, Waterford, PA 16441 

 

Rev. Gregory Passauer, Pastor 

Deacon Thomas McAraw 

Mrs. Lia Ghering, Parish Office 

 

Office/Rectory Phone: 

(814) 796-3023 

(814) 796-3025 - Fax 

Website: www.allsaintsrcc.org 

Email: allsaint@allsaintsrcc.org 

 

Office Hours: 

9:00 AM to 1:00 PM 

Mon., Tues., Thurs., Fri. 

 

Mass Times: 

Daily at 8:00 AM as scheduled 

  (See schedule on next page) 

Saturday Vigil at 4:30 PM 

Sunday at  9:00 AM *new time* 

Holy Days at  8:00 AM and     

7:00 PM  

 

Confessions: 

Saturday 3:30—4:00 PM  

or by appointment 

 

Religious Education: 

Mrs. Maria Burkley 

(814) 969-2868 

Email: mariaburkley@allsaintsrcc.org 

 

Parish Registration Forms are 

available on the bulletin board in the 

gathering space or online. 

 

Bulletin deadline: 

10:00 AM Mondays, in writing, please. 

myParishapp.com   
DOWNLOAD  
TODAY! 



 

July 11, 2020  –  July 19, 2020 
 

***PUBLIC MASS RESUMES*** 

   Sat.    7/11   4:30 PM  For the People 

     of All Saints Parish 

 ***NOTE NEW MASS TIME ON SUNDAYS*** 

   Sun.   7/12    9:00 AM  Andy Plaza 

     (Natalie Kuhn) 

   Mon.   7/13   Private  Emily Passauer 

  ***Weekdays resume*** 

   Tues.  7/14    8:00 AM  Fr. Michael Allison 

   Wed.  7/15    8:00 AM  Mothers Day Remembrance 

   Thur.  7/16    8:00 AM  Virginia Browder 

     (Don and Lia Ghering) 

   Fri.     7/17   NO Mass  

   Sat.    7/18   4:30 PM  Ajella Robinson 

     (Nancy and Bob Schack)  

   Sun.   7/19    9:00 AM  For the People 

     of All Saints Parish 

  ALL SAINTS PARISH                                                 WATERFORD, PA 

THIS WEEK IN OUR PARISH: 

   Sunday, 7/12   9:00 AM Mass—please reserve your spot 

   Saturday, 7/18  4:30 PM Mass—please reserve your spot    

Buy SCRIP cards! The parish earns money on the  
purchase. There are many to choose from. Grocery 
stores, Country Fair, restaurants, department stores, 
just to name a few. Call Howard Johnson at  
(814)864-8818. SCRIP will be sold before and after 
Mass. You may call Howard and place your order  
before the weekend to have a quick exchange of cards 
and payment in the gathering space. 

JUST SAYING  -  

REFLECT ON TODAY’S READINGS 
 
FIRST READING   IS 55:10-11 
The prophet Isaiah assured the captive 
Israelites exiled in Babylon that God’s 
word is reliable and purposeful. Does 
this bring you comfort or distress? 
 
SECOND READING  ROM 8:18-23 
Paul speaks of a spiritual connection and 
yearning for freedom (redemption) 
shared between us and creation itself. 
What do you think a redeemed creation 
looks like? 
 
GOSPEL READING   MT 13:1-23 
Why do you think Jesus explains the  
parable of the sower to his disciples  
but not to the crowds? 

Collection from envelopes and online giving: 
for June 28th was $3,270.00. The National Needs  
and Church in Latin America collections have been 
cancelled for this year—you do not need to use those 
envelopes, though any monies collected will be sent to 
the Diocese. 
 
The collection for July 5th was $5,120 from the  
weekly collection and building maintenance and 
$1,521.00 from online giving for a total of $6,641.00. 
Your generosity is greatly appreciated! 

The quarterly collection for the Waterford and  
Summit Food Pantries is in July. Thank you to all 

those who have been contributing to 
help those in need in our local  
Communities. With many people 
out of work or with reduced hours, 
the food pantries have been very 
busy. You may make your donation 

using your purple envelope, or an envelope marked 
“food pantry collection” or through online giving.  
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     Maria Burkley—(814)969-2868 
      mariaburkley@allsaintsrcc.org 

 
HOW WOULD YOU LIKE TO 
JOURNEY TOGETHER WITH 
FACEBOOK LIVE STREAMS?  
WHAT WOULD YOU LIKE 
THEM TO BE?  A FAMILY 
PRAYER?  ROSARY?  
REFLECTION? LEARNING 
ABOUT THE SAINTS?  
STORYTIME FOR THE KIDS?  
  

Please plan to join us during these streams which will 
begin in July. Each session will last 10-15 minutes 
and you will have the opportunity to comment and 
share or to simply join and listen.   
We would like to begin with a weekly 
livestream but really need some  
volunteers who would like to help 
pick the topics and get involved.  
If you are interested, please call the office or 
email us at allsaint@allsaintsrcc.org. 
 
 

Thank you to all of our religious education  
families that filled out our survey.    

Your feedback is helping 
us to prepare for the  
fall classes.   
More information will be 
coming out soon, but we 
are working hard to give 
you several options.  
 

DON’T STRESS RELIGIOUS ED – WE WILL MAKE 
THIS WORK FOR YOU! 
 
A Family Perspective 
The stress and anxieties of family life are like “thorns 
which choke off” any opportunity to reflect on God’s  
presence in our lives. Notice in today’s gospel Jesus  
“went out of the house” so he could connect with the  
people he loved. Grasp five minutes each day to appreciate 
the people you love.   
 
"All Creation is groaning in labor pains...we also groan 
within ourselves as we wait for...the redemption of our 
bodies." (Romans 8: 18- 22-23)  
 
As we humans continue to groan about Covid-19, we 
wait. We wait for a vaccine, for return to normal, or 
even an improvement on the normalcy of the past.  
We groan, and we pray that our labor pains may bring 
to birth a better world.  

Readings for next Sunday, July 19, 2020 
WIS 12:13, 16-19; PS 86:5-6, 9-10, 15-16;  
ROM 8:26-27; MT 13:24-43 

The Earth  
Laughs in Flowers 

Ralph Waldo Emerson  

 

We are happy to be able to share the  
Eucharist again on the weekends and now 
during the week (See the schedule)! 
 
Thank you for making a reservation for the Mass 
you plan to attend EACH WEEK. Call or email the 
parish office, or sign-up on myParish app or our  
parish website on Mon., Tues., and Thurs. mornings.   
Once we reach our capacity of 90 people including  
families we cannot accommodate more people in the 
building at this time. 
 
Thank you for wearing a facemask. You will not be  
permitted to enter the church without one. We may 
have some extras in the gathering space if you forget. 
 
Bring your mobile device to use for the  
order of Mass. There will be no hymnals in 
the pews. MyParish App has the order of 
Mass and readings. Please do put your device in the 
silent mode.  
You may also bring your own prayer book.     

Happy Birthday All Saints Parish! 

For 15 years we have been  

All Saints Parish, 

14 of those years  (on July 15th)  

in this beautiful church! 

Though we cannot gather for a  

Parish picnic this year, we can thank 

our loving God for the blessings 

He has bestowed upon us. 


